
 
  

KATE ANDREWS HIGH 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Options Class, Phys. Ed. And Athletic fees are now posted on SchoolCashOnline.  Please 

make sure to clear up any fees for students in your household.  Fees can be paid through 

SchoolCashOnline using Internet banking, eCheque or credit card.  Invoices will be mailed 

out by the end of October for any outstanding fees.  Students who have not paid fees from 

Semester 1 will not receive textbooks in Semester 2, until all Semester 1 fees have been paid.       

O C T O B E R  2 0 1 6  

FOOD DRIVE 

Kate Andrews High School will once again be participating in a Food Drive for the Coaldale 

Food Bank. On October 12th, homes will receive a yellow bag attached to their door in which 

to place nonperishable food items. The bags will be picked up on October 14 around noon. 

This drive provides much needed food to those in need within our community. Staff and 

student volunteers are needed to deliver bags and then pick up the donations for this very 

worthwhile cause.  Students can sign up in the office or talk to Mrs. Swen.  This has been 

incredibly successful over the years and Kate Andrews High School thanks you for your 

support!   
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POST SECONDARY FAIR COMING TO KAHS 

Grade 9 to 12 students from across Palliser and their parents/guardians are welcome to 

attend a post-secondary fair at Kate Andrews High School. 

The event runs from 9 to 11 a.m., Wednesday, Oct. 12 at Kate Andrews High School. 

The fair will feature recruiters from 18 organizations, including all of Alberta’s post-

secondary schools, the Canadian Forces and Royal Canadian Mounted Police. 

Susan Schmidt, the career and academic counsellor at Kate Andrews High School and 

Coalhurst High, said the fair is a great opportunity for Grade 9 and 10 students to explore 

the wide range of opportunities available to them. It’s still early in their high school lives, 

so the fair is a chance to discover programs they might not have thought about before. 

For Grade 11 and 12 students, post-secondary life is quickly becoming a reality. They can 

use the fair to focus on more of the specifics each institution offers, such as scholarships, 

sports programs, residence options and more, Schmidt says. 

The fair is an opportunity to confirm admission requirements for programs of specific 

interest to the student; learn more about specific programs; collect information about 

costs and scholarship opportunities; what supports and activities are available on campus; 

and how to arrange for a campus tour. 

The fair is organized through the Educational Liaison Association of Alberta. The ELAA 

website includes resources for students and parents, including scholarship information. 

Visit http://www.elaa.ab.ca/students 
 

FINE ARTS NIGHT – SAVE THE DATE! 
 

On November 29th, KAHS will once again, host the Fine Arts Night, starting at 6:30 

pm.  Further details will be released as the night is planned.  So save the date to come 

out and experience Fine Arts at KA, with productions and demonstrations from our 

Music Department, the Drama Program and the Art Program! 

http://www.elaa.ab.ca/students
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PERSONAL ITEMS REMINDER 

Personal items, such as cell phones, calculators or other items are the responsibility of 
each student.  When you cannot have your personal items with you, please make sure 

that they are locked in a locker.  The school is not responsible for lost or misplaced 

personal items.   

PICTURE RETAKES 

Lifetouch Photo Retakes will take place on Wednesday, 

October 26th beginning at approximately 11:00 a.m.  The 

Lifetouch Photographer will be here until retakes are 

finished – which will be approximately 1-2 hours.  If you 

would like to have your school photos re-taken, please make 

sure that you are here at that time.       
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